



Kinross Cycling Club

Kinross Cycling Club Committee Meeting

Tuesday 6th July 2021

Held Via Microsoft Teams

| | |
|--|--|
| 1. Present: Jane Timperley, Graham Millar, Maggie Shearer, Neil Robertson, Neil Curr, Janet Kerr, Fran Tierney, Richard Sanderson, Sandra Currie and Paul Zarb Apologies: David Haining | |
| 2. Insurance – Paul volunteered to research insurance cover for Club for next year. | Paul |
| 3. Covid Fewer restrictions, as we are currently at Level 1, for example we could have up to 100 riders at an event. | |
| 4. Sportive The Sportive Committee are still hopeful that the Sportive will go ahead Spring 2022. The Sportive Committee will be meeting soon to start the process for next year. | David |
| 5. Actions from Previous Minutes Outstanding actions from Action Tracker (Teams Committee Channel) <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Payments from 03-10-2020 via iZettle to be re-directed into BOS account. Jane will address this once she gets a chance. • Transfer of Both Website domain names into new provider. This is in hand and progressing, with emails to follow, see Item 6. • Potential Social events (covid & budget considered), see Item • Update and review the GDPR policy • Further research into Club Insurance, see Item 2 • KCC to Provide Marshalls for FCA 25mile TT, this was done. | Jane Richard/Trev Sandra Graham |
| 6. Website / IT <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Transfer of Domain name, completed • Transfer of emails to follow | |
| 7. Secretary Nothing to update that isn't covered on the agenda | |
| 8. Treasurer No news from the Auditors on the Club accounts. Neil to contact Kim for details and progress. Bank Balance £11K | Neil C |

2

| | |
|---|--------|
| <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Sunday Rides – as these are now well attended, we have increased the numbers on Spond from 18 to 25. • An ongoing issue for both Saturday and Sunday rides is the lack of members volunteering for the role of Ride Captain. It is always the same small group of members. • GP Series Time Trails – well attended, 8 out of 9 run. | |
| <p>14. AOB</p> <p>The social media discussion was missed from the meeting, and post meeting it was agreed that Graham shall forward an email to the committee simply to inform them.</p> | Graham |
| <p>15. Date of next meeting</p> <p>7th September 2021 at 7:00 pm via Teams</p> | |